
Report on the Joint International Student Exchange Meeting by Tokyo Medical and Dental 
University and Juntendo University 
 
Juntendo University hosted the "Joint International Student Exchange Meeting by Tokyo 
Medical and Dental University and Juntendo University" on Tuesday, December 19, 2023, 
intending to promote exchange between international and Japanese students of both 
universities. A total of 132 students from both schools participated in the event. 
After opening remarks by Mr. Ogawa, CEO, Juntendo University and President, the 
International Center (JUIC),  Dr. Kanazawa, Acting Director, Institute of Global Affairs, 
Tokyo Medical and Dental University, and a toast by President Arai, Juntendo University, the 
event started with a standing buffet style meal. After the program including presentations by 
students on their study abroad life and learning, and a violin performance by Juntendo 
University international students, the event was closed with closing remarks by Mr. Kominami, 
Executive Advisor to the President, Juntendo University. 
This was the first time in four years since 2019 that such an exchange event with food and 
drink was held, but after the two-hour event, students seemed to have become familiar with 
each other and deepened their friendships. 
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